
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "Renee Scherr"
Bcc: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Sample Notification: RO 127 Alaska Gas 6211 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland
Date: Monday, March 10, 2014 2:35:00 PM

Thank you for the notice.
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Renee Scherr [mailto:rscherr@stratusinc.net] 
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 2:30 PM
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: Sample Notification: Alaska Gas 6211 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland
 
Please be advised that Stratus Environmental will be conducting groundwater monitoring and
 sampling activities at the above referenced site on Monday, March 17, 2014.   If you have any
 questions, please contact Scott Bittinger at 530-676-2062.
 
Thank you,
Renee Scherr

Project Assistant
Stratus Environmental, Inc.
rscherr@stratusinc.net
Direct: (530) 313-9964
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